
Ball Grove Volunteer Day 

On Saturday 8th June,a vast amount of work was carried out by volunteers at Ball Grove.  This was 

jointly organised by Pendle Borough Council and the Friends of Ball Grove group.  Please see below 

the list of tasks completed. 

A number of the volunteers attended from the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints, which is 

the church Mel Henley attends. 

 


